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Heller Statement on Borrow-As-You-Go 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on “pay-as-you-go” (H.J.Res. 45) which increases the debt limit by $1.9 trillion.  In December, the debt limit was increased by $290 billion.  
“The fiscal path we are on today is unsustainable.  The purpose of ‘pay-as-you-go’ should be to offset new spending with cuts in other areas of the budget.  This bill requires either an increase in taxes or borrowing from future generations.  The President’s budget calls for record spending, record tax increases, and record deficits.  There have been no real attempts to control federal spending.  Unfortunately, all the talk about fiscal responsibility in recent days has already been forgotten.  The one issue that should bring Democrats and Republicans together has been pushed aside in favor of business as usual,” said Heller. 
Since “PAYGO” was first instituted when Democrats assumed the majority, the annual deficit has increased from $161 billion in 2007 to $1.6 trillion for this year. 
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